
Welcome to 
Spring Term 2

We have another exciting 

half-term of learning planned 

for the children…please see 

below for snippets of what 

will be happening. 

Our theme is:

What is a castle and what will 

I find there?

We will explore the traditional 

story ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’ and we will plant 

our own beans! We will also 

learn about castles and have 

a go at labelling the different 

parts.

We will explore 

Easter and learn 

about why it is a 

special time for 

Christian people.

We will continue to develop 

our large movements by 

travelling around, under and 

through objects. We will 

practise controlling one-

handed equipment like 

scissors and pencils.

We will choose 

and use different 

materials and 

techniques to 

make cards for 

Mother’s Day and 

Easter.

We will explore our 

school grounds and use 

iPads to identify the 

plants that are living 

here.

We will explore pairs of 

numbers that make 10 

and we will find ways to 

work these out. We will 

also learn how to name 

and describe 3d shapes.

Literacy

Expressive Arts Understanding 
the World

Maths

Physical Developments
Understanding 

the World


